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SRCD Celebrates Asian American and Pacific
Islander Heritage Month

May is Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month, an important time to pay tribute to the

generations of Asian and Pacific Islanders who have enriched America’s history. To commemorate the

observance, SRCD is honoring four members of the Asian Caucus by highlighting their developmental science

journey. As the month comes to a close, make sure to read the interviews to learn more about these scholars,

their mentors, their current research, the important role of the Asian Caucus, and more. 

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://asianpacificheritage.gov/


Qing Zhou            Yishan Shen            Stacey N. Doan            Angela Chow

Please join us in thanking these members for their service to the development science community and

SRCD. 

https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-qing-zhou-phd
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-yishan-shen
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-stacey-n-doan
https://www.srcd.org/news/member-spotlight-angela-chow

